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Parent Teacher  
Interviews 

You will have received an infor-
mation and booking note regard-
ing Parent-Teacher Interviews. 
 
Interviews are on Wednesday, 
April 10 between 3pm and 6pm. 
 
Wherever possible your requested 
time is allocated and if not the 
closest available time is provided. 
 

Parent Playground  
Behaviour 

It has come to my attention that 
some parents are using language 
in the playground that is totally in-
appropriate. 
 
Under NO circumstances will 
swearing be tolerated where chil-
dren are present. 
 
Please be aware that the Land 
Enclosure Act of NSW allows the 
school to exclude parents whose 
behaviour is considered unac-
ceptable in the school setting. 
 

Infants Excursion 
On Tuesday, April 9  our K-2 
(and 2-3 Hobart Year 3) students 
will be travelling to the Joan Suth-
erland Centre in Penrith to see in 
the Possum Magic Show. 
 
The book Possum Magic is  part of 
our literacy program. 
 

Allowah Day 

Thursday April 4 our senior indig-
enous students will be joining oth-
ers from the Hawkesbury schools 
to participate in Allowah Day. 
 

The day will involve the students 
participating in traditional Aborig-
inal activities. 
 

Aboriginal Parent 
Group 

Next Thursday, April 4, 8:30—
9:30am our Aboriginal Parent 
group will be hosting Aunty Edna 
who will be meeting parents and 
teaching our students Indige-
nous welcomes. 

 
Peter Hayes 

Principal  
 
 

Best of luck, Bailey! 
Bailey C will be representing our 
school at the Sydney West Bas-
ketball Carnival this week.  
 
Good luck Bailey!  
 

Calendar of Events 

Term 1 2019 

Mon Apr 1 
2pm Whole School Assembly  
1-2A  conducting 

Wed  3 
Coffee Club 8:45—10am 
8:30 Aboriginal Parents Meet 

Thur  4 9am-3pm Allowah Day 

Tue  9 Possum Magic Infants Exc 

Wed  10 Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Fri  12 
Easter Hat Parade and  
Sausage Sizzle 
Last day Term 1 

Mon Apr 29 
School Development Day 
(Pupil Free) 

Tues  30 Students return 

Mon June 10 Public Holiday 

Wed 12—Fri 14 June Stage 3 Canberra Camp 

Don’t forget: 
 

Emergency Contact Details 
Update Note: due now. 
 

Oral Health Information Form 
to be completed and returned as 
soon as possible. 
 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp:  
Deposit and Weekly repayments 
 

Possum Magic Infants Exc 
Permission Note and $20 due.  
 

Stage 2 Yarramundi Camp 
Deposit and Weekly repayments 
 

Voluntary School   
Contributions: 

$20 per child or $40 per family 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

No School Hat 

No Shades 

No Play 
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Awards 
Congratulations to our  

Award Winners: 

Adelaide Billy B; Mitchell M; Logan A; Savannah H. 

Norseman Aiva J; Tyeller D; Levi M; Hunter C. 

Alice 
Springs 

Samuel S; Charlie M; Alexus S; Lachlan G. 

Coolangatta Allegra B; Travis C; Jarrad B; Nina W. 

Hartley Phoenix S; Jye H; Jasmine L; Jake Laing. 

Melbourne Alexia G; Pranav P; Jaydan C; Riley T. 

Undara Braydan C; Kiara T; Jay B; Sophia S. 

Parkes Arnav P; Lilly R;  

Tamworth Charbel R; Brodie C; Tyler R; Ryley Laing. 

Next brekkie: 4 April, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P & C News  
 

Election Day  
Fundraising BBQ 

The Election Day BBQ was a very successful day.  We raised 
$716.90 profit for the P & C. 
 

I would like to say a “Huge Thank You” to everyone that volunteered 
their time on the day, as well as to everyone that donated cakes for 
our Cake Stall and who helped behind the scenes to have everything 
ready for the day.  A very special “Thank You” to Sciberras Fresh 
Fruit and Vegetables for their donation for the day too. 
 

As the day was nearly over for us and we had sold out of all sausag-
es and just about all the cakes, we had a visit from Susan Temple-
man MP who purchased a plate of cakes and asked to have a photo 
with myself and Denise Mottram.  It was lovely to have a chat to her 
and to hear her compliments about our school.  Susan Templeman 
put this photo on her Facebook page. 

 

   Easter Raffle 
Thank you to everyone that has already donated eggs for our Easter 
Raffle.  If you are able to donate Easter eggs or Easter theme items, 
could you please hand them into the Office or Canteen by this Fri-
day, 29th March.  The fundraising team will be making up the bas-
kets next week, ready to be on display and then drawn at the Easter 
Hat Parade.  The raffle tickets have already been sent home, for 
every raffle ticket book sold, the family name will be placed into the 
box to go into the draw for a bonus prize that will also be drawn at 
the Easter Hat Parade.  If you would like more raffle ticket books, 
please see the office staff. 
 

Eggstimate Guessing Competition 
The P & C will be running an Easter Eggstimate Guessing competi-
tion each morning from 8:15am until belltime, from Monday 1st to 
Friday 12th April near the Library.  Each guess is 50 cents and will 
be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade. 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
Cake Stall 

The P & C will have a Cake Stall in the Canteen 
at both recess and lunch.  We are kindly asking 
for cake donations for the Stall.  The cakes can 
be Easter themed.   
 

If you are able to donate to the Cake Stall, could 
you please leave your donations at the Canteen 
the morning of Friday, 12th April. 

Sharon Muir  
P & C President 






